Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Shane Estep <shane@etechenv.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 6:54 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: ‘Hickert, Aaron’; ‘Tucker, Shelly'

Subject: RE: LINN Reports

Attachments: HE West B 30 Delineation_Remediation SOW 101917 .pdf
Mike

Attached is the revised report with correct photos.

Thanks

Shane Estep P.G. #4574

Etech Envinanmental & Safety Sclutions, Inc.
PO Box 62228

Midland, Texas 79711

Office (432) 563-2200

Fax (432) 563-2213

Email: shane@etechenv.com

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]

Sent: Monday, October 30, 2017 2:40 PM

To: Shane Estep <shane@etechenv.com>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: 'Hickert, Aaron' <AHickert@linnenergy.com>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>

Subject: RE: LINN Reports

RE: Linn Energy * H.E. West B 30 * 2RP-4375 * DOR: 9/2/17

Shane,

Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved with the following:

Liner placement must be a minimum of 4’ below natural grade. Based on the proposal, it is OCD’s understanding that
additional delineation will be performed in the area identified as “Auger Hole 1”. Federal sites will require like approval
from BLM. Please copy both agencies at time of submittals and reference the 2RP number on all correspondence. Also

note, the photos provided in this proposal do not appear to be for this release. Provide notification once remedial
activities have been scheduled.

If you have any questions or concerns, contact me.

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210



575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Shane Estep [mailto:shane@etechenv.com]

Sent: Friday, October 20, 2017 1:46 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: 'Hickert, Aaron' <AHickert@linnenergy.com>

Subject: LINN Reports

Mike
Attached are two delineation/remediation scope of work for the LINN Energy’s Barclay State and HE West B #30 sites.
Please review and let me know if the delineation and the basic scope of work for remediation is acceptable.

Thanks

Shane Estep P.G. #4574

Etech Envirenmental & Safety Sclutions, Jnc.
PO Box 62228

Midland, Texas 79711

Office (432) 563-2200

Fax (432) 563-2213

Email: shane@etechenv.com




